
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all Parents/Guardians or Custodians: 

 

Effective September 7, 2017 a $25.00 fee will be assessed on all 

referrals submitted to Juvenile Court  reporting  a child as 

unruly. 

 

Processing of your referral by Juvenile Court staff will not occur 

until payment is received by the Court. 

 

Visit the Juvenile Court website at:  

http://juvenile.cuyahogacounty.us   Click on “Legal Counsel” for 

more information, forms and list of offices throughout the 

county. 
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